
 
Dear Kandalore Community, 

After 35 years of stewardship and devotion to Camp Kandalore, owners David Hadden, David 

Lever and Mike Moores have passed on the torch to a new owner equally dedicated to 

furthering the vision and impact of Kandalore – Appleby College! 

As one of Canada’s leading independent schools which is also highly regarded for its own 

summer day camp program, Appleby brings significant strength and resources to Kandalore. 

This includes a long-standing commitment to outdoor and experiential education, a highly 

aligned set of values and beliefs, and a deep commitment to retaining Kandalore’s programs, 

culture, and strong sense of community. I am very much looking forward to leading Kandalore 

into this exciting new chapter. 

On behalf of our Kandalore community, I would like to express tremendous gratitude to David,  

David and Mike for all they have done. They have left an indelible mark on the thousands of 

campers and staff who are part of the Kandalore community. 

Below you will find letters from Kandalore’s owners and Appleby’s Principal and Board Chair.  

We appreciate that you may have questions regarding this announcement and encourage you 

to take a few moments to review our Q&A resource (Link below). We also invite you to join us 

on Wednesday, February 8, 2023 for a Camp Kandalore Town Hall Zoom Call. (Town Hall link 

below.) 

Please join me in warmly welcoming Appleby to our Kandalore community.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jackie Pye 

Director 


